PAYMENT AND DELIVERY

Product prices
All product prices published on biofieldcare.com are denominated in EUR. We are not liable for VAT.
Prices are valid unless otherwise stated, for one piece/package. Prices are subject to change without
notice, so the prices published at awarding the contract. These do not apply if the product has the
wrong price. In this case, we reserve the right to cancel the order. Images can only be symbolic and
do not always entirely reflect the actual conditions.
Information on the cost of possible delivery and other potential expenses is available to the buyer
when placing an order.

Method of payment
On the biofieldcare.com website, you can pay for the ordered goods by proforma invoice, with credit
card or cash on delivery and pay the purchase price to the delivery service employee.

Delivery method
Delivery of goods is made in the shortest possible time. Delivery time is 4-7 days for products in
stock. Delivery will be made within the agreed time via courier services Post of Slovenia and your
local post servises. The seller is not responsible for any delays on the part of the delivery person.
The user is acquainted with all information regarding the right of withdrawal, especially the
conditions and manner of exercising the right itself. He is acquainted with all the necessary
information about the address where the user can go contact in case of complaint and information
regarding warranties, complaints, and other services.

Delivery costs for the European markets + UK
Delivery costs are uniform: 5,99 euros for all orders up to 90 euros. For orders over 90 euros, delivery
costs are free, regardless of whether you pay by proforma invoice, with credit card or cash on
delivery.

Transport injuries
The buyer is obliged to inspect the contents of the shipment upon receipt. In the event of physical
damage to the delivery, in the fact that its contents are missing and the delivery shows signs of
opening, the buyer is obliged to immediately complain about the shipment and notify us at the email
address. Biofield Care will immediately contact the delivery company, which is required to resolve
the complaint at its own expense if proven responsible.

Ljubljana, June 24, 2019

